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Mayor Patrick Brown, City of Brampton
	Text3: WHEREAS:
	Text4: THEREFORE: 
	Text5: Building Safety Month
	Text8: Ontario Municipalities are committed to recognizing that our growth and strength depends on the safety and essential role our homes, buildings and infrastructure play.   

Our confidence in the structural and life safety integrity of these buildings are achieved through the devotion of vigilant guardians––building officials, fire prevention officials, design professionals and others in the construction industry.

Building Safety Month, a campaign launched by the International Code Council and supported by the Large Municipalities of Chief Building Officials (LMCBO) and the Ontario Building Officials Association (OBOA), is intended to remind the public about the critical role of our local building code officials. 

Each year, in observance of Building Safety Month, people all over the world are asked to consider the commitment to improve building safety, resilience and economic investment in the community, and to acknowledge the essential service provided by our building regulatory departments. 

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim May 2023 as “Building Safety Month” in the City of Brampton.


